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THE SECRETARY OF COMMERCE 
Washington, D.C. 20230 

His Excellency 
Patricio Aylwin 
President of Chile 
The Presidential Palace (La Moneda) 
Santiago, Chile 

Dear Mr. President: 

It was a great pleasure for me, and the members of the 
Business Development Mission, to meet with you during our 
recent visit to Chile. 

During our meetings with members of your cabinet and with 
the Chilean private sector, we were impressed by the strong 
interest in expanding our trade relations. 

President Bush's recent announcement of new U.S. 
initiatives to encourage growth in Latin America clearly 
reflects the importance my Government assigns to its relations 
with Latin America. I hope our mission will be just the first 
of many efforts we undertake to develop commercial 
opportunities for both our countries. 

Robert A. Mosbacher 
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